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NATIONAL BLOOD ( TRANSFUSION SERVICE 

WEST MIDLANDS REGIONAL HEALTH AUTHORITY 

all re NC,

Dr. F. A. Ala, A.B.IHARVARD), M.B.Ch.B., F.R.C.P. 

All A ,,c, _c wndrnc, Ii, II,,-, Drrnr:un 

FAA/DC 

Cur Ref. 

You Ref. XTDA1221/HLL/pk 

Dear Hew, 

REGIONAL BLOOD 
TRANSFUSION CENTRE 
VINCENT DRIVE, EDGBASTON 
BIRMINGHAM B15 2SG 

Tel 021-414 1 155 
Fax, 021-414 1308 ,' 

8th May 1991 

I am afraid your decision to commence testing before everyone else has come 
at a very inopportune moment, for it will seriously undermine the whole 
concept of establishing a National Service precisely at the time when this 
proposal is being submitted for reconsideration by the Department of Health. 
The importance of supporting this concept goes far beyond parochial interests, 
and the issue is an urgent one. 

Your view that to defer screening is "indefensible" in the light of product 
liability legislation cannot be taken seriously, nor is there any evidence 
of HCV prevalence sufficient to justify your precipitate decision on 
epidemiological and scientific grounds. 

If we cannot work together, we shall decline separately. 

Yours sincerely, 

PL -F- A_AL,A 
Director 

Dr Hew lloyd 
Director/General Manager 
National Blood Transfusion Service 
Holland Drive 
Barrack Road -.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.--
Newcastle upon Tyne NE2 4NQ 

GRO-C 
Copies to: Dr H H Gunson

Prof J D Cash 
Directors of Trans. Ser. (England & Wales) 
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